

WINHILLS Year 1 and Year 2 Fortnightly Newsletter

English

The children have written amazing fact files about the Great Fire of London.

Year 1 then wrote brilliant diary entries in the role of Samuel Pepys.
Year 2 have started to look at newspaper reports. The children have created their own headlines for an array of photographs.

Mathematics

Year 1 children have been multiplying and dividing numbers and have now moved onto solving word problems.

The year 2 children have been developing their addition and subtraction skills including balancing equations, number lines, the inverse and word problems.

Science

We have been looking at healthy lifestyles. We did a fantastic experiment involving eggs and a range of liquids. We watched the eggs change as they were left in the liquids for a week. The children were very enthusiastic and couldn't wait to see the results. We then discussed the importance of keeping our teeth clean, especially when drinking these drinks.

ICE Zone

The children have been developing their knowledge of the Great Fire of London by designing their own houses to build next term. They have also explored houses throughout time focusing on using language such as past, present, old and new.

Reminders

Please ensure that your child has a named coat, wellies and water bottle in school everyday. If your child comes to school with a hat, scarf and gloves please ensure these are all **named**. PE will continue to be on a Monday after the holidays.

Have a wonderful half term!





